“Actually, we had some trouble
finding it,” reported Principal
Steve Truelove. “We knew it was
in the school somewhere and it
was to be opened 25 years later.”

In a sprawling school complex
the size of ENSS, even the large
container was a challenge to root
out, he suggested.

The box was officially opened at
9:30 a.m. in the gym just inside the

New street in Brighton: Brighton Mayor, Chris Herrington, unveils.the
new Terry Fox Drive street sign at the ENSS anniversary last weekend.
Claude Thompson, left, is there to steady her if she falls. Mayor
Herrington and others referred to the half-million dollars raised by ENSS
students and staff since the school’s first involvement 20 years ago.
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Colborne connection: Will Roantree can make that
trumpet sing!
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Breakfast opener: It took awhile for the alumni to get rolling on
Saturday, but once they did, they found a welcome meal of sausages
and pancakes ready for them at the Brighton Arena.

Below: Ready to roll: Cassie White (left), Erica Larmer, Tasha Reddom,
Ana Burns and Lisa White, members of the Community Challenge Club
at ENSS are ready to serve the pancakes and sausages cooked by the
Lions for alumni and guests of the 50th Anniversary celebration.
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mailn entrance where Gracelynn
Cheer and a crew of volunteers
were busy preparing a
memorabilia area for the
weekend’s 50th anniversary
reunion.

Retired teacher, Claude
Thompson, chairman of the
reunion, was surprised to be
reminded that in the list of staff in
1980, both he and the present
principal, Truelove, were on the
list. Truelove had taught at ENSS
for a time before moving to
various other schools in his
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as principal.

Cheer was excited at the
quantity of material mside for her
memeorabilia room, but was also
wondering if she had enough
space to properly display the
contents.

The box opening was a sort of
official start to the weekend
reunion, with registration
starting in the same room later in
the day.

A highly satisfied chairman of
the event, retired educator Claude
Thompson, chimed Monday, “We
had a great weekend. All the
events were well attended and
supported.”

He commented that organizers
had expected “about 100" for the
closing brunch event on Sunday,
but almost 250 turned up.”

He said that kind of support
was typical of all the events held
over the busy weekend.

The 50th reunion drew some
500 registrations from as far as
Europe, Hong Kong and Australia,
as well as across North America.

More photos/story on page 15




